
 

 

Summer is here at long last, hope we all get the weather too, a special 

thank you to all our partners Activity NI and Naomi from Blooming kids 

for leading our ‘Engage’ programme throughout the year. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you, the parents, for the 

support and encouragement you give to the nursery team; your kind 

words are very much appreciated.  

 

During the month of June, we will be exploring some activities that will 

include: 

Super Sports (activity NI) 

The beach with shells, stones, buckets, spades etc 

Having pretend picnics 

Exploring water outside 

Releasing the butterflies into the garden to enjoy the flowers that we 

planted 

Experiencing a primary one classroom 

Enjoying songs about summer e.g. “do like to be beside the seaside” 

“we are going to the seaside” 

Playing in McDonald’s 

 



 

 

Your child’s nursery year is a special one. Each child will take home 

his/her Seesaw pictures from across the terms. 

A very happy birthday to Olivia and to Aria and Ariyah that have their 

birthdays in the summer. 

 

 

 

 

We hope that you will enjoy our end of year video’s as much as we 

enjoyed doing the songs. 


